
Nondiscrimination Public Notice

Sun River Health is committed to a community of diversity and inclusion. We give public notice of 
its Nondiscrimination policy to ensure compliance with statutes and regulations in all federally 
funded services, programs and activities including New York State Department of Transportation.
 
For more information on Sun River Health ’s program, and the obligations and procedures to file  
a complaint, contact 914-259-8970 or email patientexperience@sunriver.org. For more  
information on how to contact Sun River Health and to find out about Title VI, visit sunriver.org.

Any person who believes he or she has individually, or as a member of any specific class of  
persons has been excluded, denied transportation services or otherwise been subjected to  
discrimination under any Sun River Health services, program or activity and believes the  
discrimination is based on race, color, national origin, gender, age, income, disability or limited 
ability to speak English, has the right to file a formal complaint. 

Complaints will be accepted in writing and may be filed with NYSDOT’s Office of Civil Rights  
within 180 days from the date of the alleged act of discrimination:

50 Wolf Road
Sixth Floor 
Albany, NY 12232 
Phone: (518) 457-1129


